
 

 

 

Closure of Church Car Park for Week Beginning Monday 25th April 

The Parish car park will be closed for resurfacing works from just after 9am on 

the morning of Monday 25th April until it is completed, which is anticipated as 

being four or five days. We apologise for any inconvenience caused but, 

unfortunately, it is a matter beyond our control. 

Parents and guardians will not be able to enter into the parish car park grounds 

at all during that time. This will have obvious implications for parking at drop 

off and collection times. 

P3-P4 parents and guardians should use either of the Finaghy Road North 

entrance points when dropping off and collecting pupils for the duration of 

these works along with all of our other parents and guardians, with children 

continuing to enter the school buildings through the usual doors.  

It is hoped that the staggered end of school day times already in place will help 

alleviate congestion in the afternoon, and parents are reminded that P1-P5 

pupils can enter school between 8.40am and 8.55am each morning, with P6-P7 

pupils entering from 8.45am. 

We will inform parents by text as soon as the church car park is reopened. 

 

 


